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“We all have the duty to do good” 

- Pope Francis 

The Safeguarding office was established in May 2017 for the purpose of supporting, strengthening and 

embedding a safeguarding culture. Raising awareness regarding our collective responsibility to protect the 

safety, well being and dignity of all within our Diocese.  

  Safeguarding Office :  

                  02 6621 9444                                www.lismorediocese.org                              safeguarding@lismore.catholic.org.au 

OCTOBER 2024 

Awareness Days - 

November 

1-30: Movember  

32 Sun Ord Time: Prison Sunday  

13: World Kindness Day 

19: International Men’s Day 

20: UNICEF World Children's Day 

23-1: Social Inclusion Week  

December 

3: International Day of People with 
a Disability 

5: International Volunteer Day 

6: St Nicholas Feast Day 

10: UN Human Rights Day 

18: International Migrants Day 

20: International Solidarity Day 

25: Christmas Day  

 

From the Safeguarding Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christine Thompson 

Education and  

Compliance Officer 

Julie Patston                                                               

Safeguarding Manager 
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Annual Safeguarding Checklist; This checklist was emailed out to Parishes on the 3rd of September. Please 
complete and return to the Safeguarding Office prior to your self-assessment visit.  

Safeguarding Self Assessment and Continuous Improvement; Annual 
Safeguarding Self-Assessment reviews for Parishes have begun, please 
contact Christine to arrange your Parish Assessment visit. 
cthompson@lismore.catholic.org.au  

Parish News Supporting one another; The Safeguarding Office 
acknowledges all of you whom guide your Parishes to embed 
safeguarding practices, you are transforming your parishes culture. 
Remember your Self Care, fill your cup, you are not alone in this 
journey “Safeguarding is Everyone’s Responsibility”. 

The Safeguarding Office would like to say thank you for ensuring your Parish 
and our Diocese Culture towards Safeguarding is a positive approach to the 

protection and safety for all.                                 The Safeguarding Team     

 

 Screening of workers to identify 
unsuitable or high risk 
individuals. 

 Having a sufficient ratio of 
supervisors for the age and 
number of participants. 

 Obtaining prior consent and 
setting boundaries for physical 
contact activities. 

 Keeping a direct line of sight to 

monitor one-on-one interactions. 
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Parish News Continued;  National Child Protection Week saw the Port Macquarie Parish welcome entries 
for a Colouring in Completion, with a prize for a child under 16 and a prize for an adult.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Winners are:  St Agnes Parish  had 3  entries that received a winning 
prize. 2 winners in the under 16’s  entry and 1 winner in the over 16’s 
entry.  Scan the QR code  which will take you to the full news article. 

Colouring Competition highlights the importance of Safeguarding.  

The Catholic Diocese of Lismore Safeguarding Office can be contactable if you have any  

Safeguarding concerns, We will listen to you respectfully and offer support. 

Contact the Safeguarding Office     Phone:  (02) 6621 9444 or Email: 
safeguarding@lismore.catholic.org.au  

 


